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Minor Footballers lose out to Inniscarra
The Kilmeen minor footballers commenced their Premier 2 championship campaign on Saturday last against Inniscarra in Cloughduv. This was a good game of football despite a swirling wind blowing throughout.  It was a close affair with Inniscarra winning by just one goal.   Final Score: Kilmeen 2-05, Inniscarra: 3-05.  Some of these players will line out on Sunday next in the U21 championship final.  St Nicks will provide the opposition in the next round of this competition.

Team included: Rory Brimble, Fionnan McCarthy, Brian Keohane, Jamie O’ Donovan, Danny O’Sullivan, Kevin Keohane, Barry Kirby, Jonathan Deasy, Shane Scannell (1-0), Oige Scannell (1-0), Joseph O’Donovan (0-01), Darren Santry (0-04), Colum O’Donovan, Niall O’Sullivan, Eoin Connolly. Subs: Killian O’Driscoll, Jamie Santry and Brian Deasy. 

U21 Football Final
The U21 footballers play in the B Championship final against Diarmuid O’Mathunas, next Sunday at 4pm in Dunmanway.  We wish them the very best of luck! 

Junior Hurling League
Kilbree junior hurlers played Sam Maguires in Rossmore on last Tuesday evening.  The Dunmanway lads were stronger on the night.  The final score was Sam Maguires 0-17 to Kilbree’s 1-6.


“Kilmeen Kubs” graduate in style
The “Kilmeen Kubs” nursery programme came to a conclusion last Friday.  All junior class (junior infants-second class) have been receiving coaching since last November.  All children had a final fun day to conclude the programme.  All children “graduated” and received medals and certificates to mark this great achievement.  Thanks to Kenneth McCarthy and all the staff at Kilmeen NS for their support for this programme.  This coaching initiative is organised by Marie Dorgan, Deirdre O’Leary and Claire Collins.  Thanks to Kevin O’Donovan for his expert coaching every week.  Thanks to Joseph O’Donovan, Colum O’Donovan and Fionan McCarthy, transition year students, who assisted at the weekly coaching sessions.
It is wonderful to see the skills of these children developing over the weeks.  They are well equipped to take part in the club’s Easter Camp and in the underage blitzes, which will take place over the upcoming months.  

Club training for these children takes place on Wednesday evenings as follows:
Junior/Senior Infants						6.20-7.10pm
First/Second/Third Class						7.10-8.00pm
Fourth/Fifth/Sixth Class						8.00-9.00pm

Camogie training times are as follows:
U10 & U11						Monday	6.45-8.00pm
U8							Tuesday	6.30-7.30pm
U12 & U14						Thursday	6.15-7.45pm

Easter Camp
The club’s Easter Camp takes place next week, April 7-9th (inclusive) from 10am-1pm each day.  Anyone interested in registering for this camp should ring (087) 9645831 as soon as possible.
All children should bring a hurley, helmet, mouthguard, football boots, runners, rain jacket, change of clothes and a packed lunch to camp.


